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 Warmer Weather 
Hello May! If it is true that April showers bring May flowers, then next 

month we are hopeful that more seasonal weather will soon be here to stay! 

Fingers crossed that May will bring more sunny days and outdoor play for 

our students! 

We kindly ask parents that your child brings a hat to school. Please 

ensure that all personal articles are clearly labelled to avoid 

‘mistaken identities’. Also, please ensure that your child is wearing

appropriate footwear to school. 

Dates to Remember 

May 23 
Victoria Day - School 
closed 

town_centre_preschool 
town_centre_elementary 
town_centre_highschool 

Town Centre Private Schools @TCMPS  
Town Centre High School @TCMPS  

Town Centre Private Schools@TCMPS   
 Town Centre High School@TownCentre 

Montessori Pre-School, Private Elementary School, & Private High School,  Three Distinct Programs  -  One Unique School 

Students and staff of Town Centre Pri-

vate Schools are very happy to share 

that Town Centre Private Schools is the 

winner of 3 Readers’ Choice Award Cate-

gories as voted by the readers of the 

Markham Economist and Sun.  

On behalf of Town Centre Private 

Schools, we wish to thank all the TCPS 

families who took the time to vote. We 

appreciate and thank you for your con-

tinuing support!  

Thank you for helping to make this our  

21st win!  
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Happy Mother’s Day 

May brings our favourite celebration! We love celebrating all of our 

Mothers. We would like to take this opportunity to wish all the Mothers' a
very Happy Mother’s Day, we hope that you will have a fun and relaxing 

day! 

Victoria Day - May 23rd
All Campuses of Town Centre Private Schools will be closed on Monday, 

May 23rd for the Victoria Day holiday. Classes will resume at their reg-

ular hours on Tuesday, May 24th. We wish everyone a safe and relaxing 

long weekend. 

Duck Hatching Program 

Our Amarillo campus students will have the opportunity to participate in the Duck Hatching Program 

which will commence on May 2nd. at the Amarillo Campus. The ducks require an incubation period of 

28 days before hatching and are expected to hatch around May 30th. The incubator will be on display 

in the Amarillo Office. The children are certainly looking forward to this program and experience irre-

placeable learning opportunity!  

2021-2022 Pre-School Yearbook 

Our Yearbook Committee is anxiously awaiting the arrival of the 2021-2022 Pre-School Yearbook. It 

will feature all virtual trips, concerts, special events etc. that have taken place throughout the school 

year. The yearbook will be a cherished keepsake for years to come.  

We are happy to remind you that as per the Student Activity Fee paid earlier this year, all TCPS stu-

dents will receive a yearbook. Yearbooks are expected to be delivered in mid June.  
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Exciting plans are underway for the Summer Camp at TCPS! Taught by our own teachers 

that you know and trust, our students and staff are looking forward to loads of fun in the sun! 

 

The 2022 TCPS Summer Camp will run for 8 weeks, beginning July 4th and ending on  

August 26th.  

As always the safety of our students is paramount and this year we have carefully planned 

numerous, exciting activities that will engage and enthrall the students while strictly observ-

ing all the protocols outlined by Public Health. It is amazing to see how the students adapt to 

the evolving situation and see their resilience in an ever changing environment.  

 




